
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 7, 2021 

 

 

Dear Hawkswood Community member, 

 

Please be advised that tomorrow, Monday, February 8, 2021, Hawkswood School will pivot to 

all remote instruction for the day.   

 

We are operating remotely tomorrow as we await guidance from the NJ Department of Health. 

 There have been positive cases of COVID-19 reported in our community over the past few days, 

so we are acting out of an abundance of caution.   

  

At this point, we have made this decision solely for Monday, February 8
th

, 2021 regardless of 

any inclement weather. 

  

We will update you tomorrow on our future plans.  

 

Wishing you all the best 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Andrew J. Orefice, Ed.D. 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


